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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
San Pedro Village (TX2330046), Val Verde County, TX  

Lead Treatment Technique Requirements Not Met, Violation Noted on Oct 17, 2024 

Our water system recently violated a drinking water requirement. Although this incident was not an emergency, 
as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did (are doing) to correct this situation. 
Failure to meet minimum treatment requirements for lead has the potential to increase your exposure to lead. 
We did not complete the following requirement(s):  

Requirement(s) not met: Submittal of the Lead Service Line Inventory (LSLI) 

Period(s) of Non-Compliance: 10/16/2024 - 1/13/2025 

There is no safe level of lead in drinking water. Exposure to lead in drinking water can cause serious health 
effects in all age groups, especially pregnant people, infants (both formula-fed and breastfed), and young 
children. Some of the health effects to infants and children include decreases in IQ and attention span. Lead 
exposure can also result in new or worsened learning and behavior problems. The children of persons who are 
exposed to lead before or during pregnancy may be at increased risk of these harmful health effects. Adults 
have increased risks of heart disease, high blood pressure, kidney or nervous system problems. Contact your 
health care provider for more information about your risks.  

What should I do?  

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may continue to drink the water. We will notify you within 24 
hours if a situation arises where the water is no longer safe to drink.  

What is being done? 

CSWR – Texas Utility Operating Company (UOC) acquired this facility in February 2025. We have completed 
the Lead Service Line Inventory (LSLI) and assessed whether any service lines contain lead, galvanized steel, 
or unknown materials. No lead service lines have been identified thus far; however, some lines are classified as 
having unknown materials. We are actively working to verify these unknown service lines throughout the 
distribution system. At this time, there are no health concerns related to the missed reporting. 

To see how your service line was classified, you can view the inventory here: 
https://centralstateswaterresources.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/Texas_Service-Line_Inventory_San-Pedro-
Village.pdf. 

For more information about lead service lines and our efforts, please visit: https://centralstateswaterresources.com/lead-
and-copper-pipes/ 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received 
this notice directly (i.e., people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this 
notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
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